From: Mary Derr

To: <u>Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals</u>

Subject: Uphold Planning Commission Denial of LU-24-027 **Date:** Wednesday, September 10, 2025 10:15:07 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Benton County Commissioners,

Please uphold the planning commission's denial of Republic Service's request to expand Coffin Butte. I have lived in Corvallis for 30 years and I hope to live here another 30. Expanding Coffin Butte will be disastrous for our county.

Thank you, Mary Derr Corvallis 541-740-0120